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The Oregon Dept of Ag has been hearing complaints about the egregious dangers of 

"neo-nics" for over 20 years. 

Why is the State ALLOWING these dangerous toxins to be applied within the 

boundaries of the State of Oregon?  These poisons do not belong anywhere near 

living organisms. 

We don't want "neo-nics" regulated.  We want a ban on neo-nics, a permanent ban 

on the production and distribution of these life-endangering toxins. 

A permanent ban, never to be manufactured or applied ever again.  These toxins 

have no place in Oregon's economy. 


